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Macclesfield Town Council  

Community grant feedback form 
Interim project update 

 

It is a condition of Macclesfield Town Council community grants that a report of how the 
grant was used is given to the council on request. 

Therefore, when requested, you are asked to complete the below form and return to the 
Assistant Town Clerk. The form will be shared with the Finance Committee and in the 
committee reports which are put onto our website. 

We are requesting an interim progress report. 

Name of organisation  
 

Scoop and Scales 

Contact name 
 

Matt Todd 

Date grant awarded 
 

7.11.22 

Amount awarded 
 

£900 

 

Have you made any progress on your project so far? If so, tell us about this below: 

• We have agreed a plan to decorate the space, using some funds from Scoop and 
Scales as outlined in our grant application, this should take place within the next 
month.  

• I have started to have conversations with all of the green groups to get them onboard 
with the project again, and to start to book in events and get them to think of ideas for 
how they might use the space.  

• We have got 5 events booked in so far for January, including an opening discussion 
between local green leaders about the possibility of starting a community energy 
project in Macc (which we are very excited about!) 

What have you learned from so far from this project?  

• It has shown that there is appetite for affordable space in a central location. 
• It has shown more than ever that we need to get the green organisations 

communicating and working together much more closely. 

When do you expect the project to be complete? 

We have decided to use the funds to pay for half of the rent of the space for the whole of 
2023, so we can do a final grant report in December or perhaps early January 2024.  
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Please return this form to helena.gowler@macclesfield-tc.gov.uk 


